
The First Church Community Fund (FCCF)  

The First Church Community Fund, or FCCF, offers micro-grants to St. Louis area nonprofits 

serving the poor, unhoused and marginalized in our community.  

Income from an endowment begun almost 40 years ago funds the microgrants along with 

generous donations from our Members and Friends and proceeds from annual fundraising, 

including the FCCF Spring bake sale and raffle.   

Each year approximately 10-12 grants are funded with a usual maximum of $750. Smaller 

nonprofits, serving St. Louis City clients, and with limited sources of funding, receive priority.  

Grants are announced in October. 

FCCF Committee members:  

▪ Inform our congregants about the Fund 

and its goals to generate support 

▪ Learn about a variety of community 

nonprofits 

▪ Help maintain a database of community 

nonprofits 

▪ Review grant applications 

▪ Assess potential grant impact  

▪ Collaborate on grant decisions 

▪ Assist with fundraising 

 

If you are interested in potentially joining the committee or wish to learn more about its work: 

email: fccf@firstuustlouis.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


